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Please do not add any more rules to burden farmers.  Farmers and ranchers have to 

wear many hats to run their businesses. When they have to spend more time in the 

office it means less time outside doing the work that they are already behind on. We 

do not need people telling us how to run our farms or tend our livestock.  Water 

management is an integral part of our farm and we understand all the different 

aspects of this resource.  Please do not mess with water rights! 


